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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am requesting an extension on the comment period for the Stibnite Gold Project to 120 days. As these times

are unprecedented, and undoubtedly COVID-19 has interfered with communities being able to fully engage in

this process, it is only fair that the comment period is extended 75 days, to 120 days in total. 

 

I am an environmental educator, professional kayaker, and concerned citizen. It is important for us to fully get the

opportunity to engage in this process, and fight for our important places. This is a complex process and requires

voluminous environmental reviews.  

 

Thank you, and I am assured that you will do the right thing, and not curtail or diminish publish engagement. 

 

Sincerely,

 

Anna Wagner


